
From: Mike Gaither
To: Saxton, John
Cc: Brian Wood; John Cash; Chris Pedersen
Subject: [External_Sender] Lost Creek MO-108 excursion sample
Date: Thursday, October 20, 2016 11:57:34 AM

Mr. Saxton,
 
This is a note to inform you that the weekly excursion monitoring sample analysis for MO-108 for the
week of October 10, 2016 was not completed.  The sample was collected on Thursday October 13,
2016 for that week but was missing from the cooler upon submittal to Energy Laboratories.  Our
sampler was off on Friday and, on the following Monday, was not able to locate the sample.  The lab
had not located the sample either.  The weekly sample for this week was collected yesterday and
submitted to Energy Labs this morning.
 
A note to file will be placed in our records.
 
Michael Gaither                             
Manager EHS and Regulatory Affairs
Ur-Energy USA Inc.
5880 Enterprise Dr. Suite 200
Casper, WY 82609 USA
(307) 265-2373 ext. 321
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